
CHINESE HANDBALL ASSOCIATION 
5 TIYUGUAN ROAD, BEIJING 100763, CHINA 

TEL:  +86 10 67111759,  87183544     FAX: +86 10 67161267 
 

March 14, 2011 
 
Attn: Japanese Handball Federation 
     Mr. Noriyuki Ichihara, vice president 
From: Chinese Handball Association 
 
RE: the massive earthquake in Japan 
 
Dear Handball Friends, 
 
We have learned with great sorrow of the terrible earthquake in Japan 
last Friday. On behalf of Chinese Handball Association, we wish to  
extend our deep condolences to the victims of the disaster and express 
sincere sympathy over the tremendous casualties and property loss in 
the earthquake and tsunami. 
 
We hope that our Japanese handball friends and teams are safe and in 
good health and we are confident that the Japanese people will surely 
defeat the disaster. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 

 
Peng Ning 
Secretary General 
Chinese Handball Association 
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